
Rye Harbor FNP Dredging 
Haul Route Notification 
 
The New England District of the US Army Corps of Engineers will be dredging the Rye 
Harbor Federal navigation project (FNP) in Rye, New Hampshire.  Dredging operations 
will commence on or about November 15, 2020 and will conclude on or about March 15, 
2021.  The dredged sediments will be placed at the Isles of Shoals North Disposal Site 
(IOSN) located approximately 13 Nautical Miles from the Rye Harbor FNP. 
 
The dredging contractor is being required to use a specific Haul Route when transiting 
to and from the dredged material placement site.  The contractor’s designated Haul 
Route is posted on the Corps’ web page at: 
 
http://www.nae.usace.army.mil/Portals/74/docs/Navigation/Rye-Harbor-Dredging_Haul-
Route-to-IOSN.pdf  
 
All fishing gear must be removed from within the specified haul route to avoid damage 
to or loss of fishing gear due to dredged material disposal operations. 
 
Individuals seeking additional information regarding this project or having inquiries 
regarding the loss of fishing gear suspected to be the result of dredged material 
disposal may contact Prock Marine Company, at (207) 594-9565. 
 
 
 



Corridor
Point

Longitude 
NAD 83

Latitude 
NAD 83

S-R1 -70.742809 42.998017

S-R2 -70.720221 42.997957

S-R3 -70.624584 42.948415

S-R4 -70.566939 42.955951

S-R5 -70.449495 43.011347

S-L1 -70.742803 42.999389

S-L2 -70.719625 42.999327

S-L3 -70.624144 42.949866

S-L4 -70.567674 42.957248

S-L5 -70.450505 43.012501
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